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SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to modify the 

contract with Toter, LLC, to increase the number of Garbage 

Cart Containers. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT The change order amount is not to exceed $79,420.00. 

Funding for this project is from the Solid Waste Enterprise 

Fund. 

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Resolution No. 16,253, adopted on March 19, 2023, awarded 

a contract to Toter, LLC, to purchase garbage carts for City 

of Little Rock, Arkansas Customers. Solid Waste was 

impacted by the tornado in March 2023, requiring 

replacement of garbage carts that were lost or destroyed as 

well as the homes that have been replaced or repaired in 

2024.  This impact caused Solid Waste to exceed the original 

contract amount. 

 

Change Order No. 1 includes an additional Seventy-Nine 

Thousand, Four Hundred Twenty Dollars ($79,420.00) for 

one thousand, twelve hundred forty-eight (1,248) total carts 

for the remainder of 2024. 

 


